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January 13, 2022 
 

J. Andrew Gipson 
Jones Walker 
190 E Capitol Street, Suite 800 
Jackson, MS 39201 
 

Re: In the Matter of the Application of Boomerang Wireless, LLC d/b/a enTouch Wireless for 
Designation as a Federal Eligible Telecommunications Carrier in the State of Utah for the 
Limited Purpose of Offering Wireless Lifeline Service to Qualified Households (Low Income 
Only); Docket No. 16-2590-01 
 

Dear Mr. Gipson, 
 

 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed the letter filed January 3, 2022 
(“Filing”) by Boomerang Wireless, LLC d/b/a enTouch Wireless (“enTouch”). The Filing gives 
notice of an update to enTouch’s minimum standard voice plan pricing structure to include a 
promotional Lifeline broadband service offering (“Promotional Offering”) for customers who 
also sign up and qualify for a federal affordable connectivity plan on the same device. enTouch 
states its Promotional Offering meets the Federal Communications Commission’s minimum 
service standards.  
 
 The PSC also reviewed the January 5, 2022 comments filed by the Division of Public 
Utilities (DPU). DPU recommends the PSC acknowledge the Filing. DPU comments that 
enTouch is required to notify the PSC of any changes to its service offerings under a Stipulation 
adopted by the PSC in an order in Docket No. 16-2590-01, and that it sees no reason to deny 
enTouch’s proposed changes. 
 

Based on the PSC’s review of the Filing and on DPU’s comments and recommendation, 
the PSC acknowledges receiving the notice described in enTouch’s Filing. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary  
DW#321905 


